
III JORNDADAS DE URBANISMO (23-24 October)
Martin Garcia Ramos College (opposite Post Office) Albox

23-24th October 2007

A symposium on urban planning for the Almanzora Valley will take place in Albox
on Tuesday 23rd and Wednesday 24th of October under the banners "Reactivation of
Tourism" and "Urbanisation matters to all". It is open to members of the public.

The theme for Tuesday 23rd October is the Special Plan for the Administrative Divi-
sion of Almanzora, The Subregional Plan and the Plan General (PGOU). All these
matters are of great interest to members of the AUAN.

The theme for Wednesday 24th October is the model of growth for the Almanzora
Valley. This session will be closed by Louis Caparros (Regional Delegate for Public
Works and Transport).

More information regarding timetable of events can be obtained from the Albox Council Website

http://www.portalmanzora.es/a/modules.php?name=Forums&file=viewtopic&t=4707

